
NEWS from The
Friends

welcome back!
Welcome back to a new school year and a big welcome to all the new families who 
have joined our school. It's lovely to see so many new faces. 

As some of you already know, the current Friends committee will be standing 
down at the AGM on Tuesday 23rd September. This will be followed by the OGM, 
which will be  led by the new committee. Full details about this are in this 
newsletter. Everyone is welcome to come along.

Katie and Becky - Co-Chairs, Karen - Secretary, Hannah - Treasurer
Thank you to Hannah and Marney who also worked with us as Secretary and Treasurer.
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In this newsletter, we have included information about how much we raised during 
the three years we have been running the Friends committee and the items we 
have been lucky enough to provide the school with during this time.

We can't thank you all enough for the support you have shown us and we wish 
the new committee the best of luck, as well as our continued support, as they 
take over. 

Last term, we raised a wonderful £6,899.00 and this money was used to help fund 
the new play equipment. Funding this equipment was the last decision of this 
Friends Committee and we are so pleased that it has been installed before we 
stand down. We hope the children love this new addition to their playground,



NEWS AND 
EVENTSupcoming
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Family theatre trips to London
Reduced pantomime tickets
Mr Bubbleworks science visits
Easter Raffles 
Christmas and Summer Fayres
Quizzes
Christmas and summer discos
Wreath making evenings
Doughnut sales
Ice cream van visits

Easter Eggs 
Christmas Crackers 
Selection boxes
Party food for class parties 
Ice pops for sports day.
Nativity photos and DVDS
Thursday hot dogs
Second-hand uniform
World book day prizes

During our three years, through your tremendous support, we have raised an 
incredible £35,000 and through this we have been able to provide the school with:  

New playground equipment
Wall Bars in the hall
A Colour Run
An Inflatable fun day
New PE equipment 
Support in providing the new school vision
A whole school trip to the London Aquarium
Equipment for the media suite
Visualisers for every classroom

Whiteboard for the Prayer Space
Kapow Learning scheme
Road to Paris workshop
Wet play equipment
New rugs for Early Years
New dictionaries
Class recommended reading list
Year 6 leavers photo books
Recommended reads

We’ve also put on the following events or provided treats for the children, including:

We would like to thank you for your continued support 
of our fundraising activities and we look forward to 

supporting the new committee.

Thank You for your 
support


